F23-01-005 Public Safety Assessment Services Award Notice
The City of Greeley has “No-Bid” this RFP. The City plans on offering a similar RFP later this year. Any interested vendors please look out for our next posting. Please email purchasing@greeleygov.com for questions or to be added to the email list.
